
 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have registered for the East Cornwall Harriers Cross Country League 2022/2023 competing with 

children from other schools in East Cornwall. 

The proposed dates with times and venues to be confirmed are:   

-Friday October 14th 
-Friday November 18th 

-Friday January 13th 
-Friday February 3rd 
-Friday March 3rd  
 
The school is unable to provide transport to the venues so we kindly ask that if you are interested, 
you are able to find your own way or can help each other out by sharing lifts. 
 
Results are published and are publicly available, they state the child’s first and last name as well as 

their school, so please bear this in mind before entering. 

This event is open to children in years 3-6. 

Please return the form below to let us know if your child would be interested in taking part and 

representing the school. 

There is also a Facebook page if you would like some more information: 

https://www.facebook.com/EastCornwallPrimarySchoolsXC  

Many thanks,  

Miss Gillespie  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Re: East Cornwall Harriers Cross Country League 
 
Name ...........................................................................    Class………………………………. 
 
My child is interested in taking part in the East Cornwall Harriers Cross Country League for 2022/23.  
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………… (parent/carer)   

  

Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 
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